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CITY OF MADISON 
INTERDEPARTMENTAL 

CORRESPONDENCE 
 

TO:   Common Council 
 
FROM:   Dan Rolfs AICP, Community Development Project Manager 
 
DATE:   July 13, 2011 
 
SUBJECT:  University – Whitney TID Blight Study Numbering 

 
The attached blight study was completed for the University – Whitney TID.  The University – 
Whitney TID will be TID #41.  When the blight study was originally completed, City staff was 
working under the assumption that the University – Whitney TID would be TID #42.  However, 
due to scheduling issues, the University – Whitney TID was moved up in cue and will be called 
TID #41.   
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